
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  Shikhar Tuli 
 
From:  Antoine Kahn, Vice Dean, School of Engineering and Applied Science 
 
Date:  September 27, 2023 
 
Subject: School of Engineering and Applied Science Award for Excellence 
             
Dear Shikhar: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been chosen as a recipient of the School of 
Engineering and Applied Science (SEAS) Award for Excellence.  This esteemed 
accolade is bestowed upon advanced graduate students within SEAS who have 
performed at the highest level as scholars and researchers.  Your selection by the 
faculty of the Electrical and Computer Engineering Department is a testament to your 
outstanding performance in academics, research endeavors, and pedagogical 
contributions during your time at Princeton. 
 
In the upcoming month of October, you will be granted a one-time supplement of 
$2,000 as a token of appreciation and acknowledgement of your academic dedication.  
Official announcements regarding the award will be disseminated through both your 
department’s and the SEAS’ websites, as well as featured in an upcoming edition of 
the EQuad News.   
 
Heartfelt congratulations and my best wishes for continued success! 
 

 
 
Cc: J. Sturm 
 H. Türeci 
 J. Bausmith 
 R. Aryeetey 
 A. Kahn 
 A. Mameniskis 


